
RO6ERT S. PEABODY FOUNDATION FOR ARCHAEOLOGY 
BOX 71 

Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Don: 

ANDOVER. MASSACHUSETTS01810 

June 17, 1968 

When I saw you in Santa Fe you said something about 
coming around these parts in the next few months. I was 
wondering if your plans had begun to jell yet, and whether 
you had any idea when you might show up. 

I'm retiring this summer, but I shall be around off and 
on, and I wanted to be sure not to miss you. 

Please note that my address will · change to the following: 

Douglas S. Byers 
Phillips Street 
Andover, Massachusetts 01810 

Mail sent there will always be forwarded to me. We will 
be in Maine, only a short trip from here, and I will be 
going back and forth for a few weeks in July, staying 
there from early August until well into the autumn. I 
can always run down if you let me know when you plan 
to come. 

There are some problems in connection with the Bull Brook 
stuff--minor ones, to be sure, but I still don't feel 
competent to pass on them. If you are to be in these 
parts I would like to discuss them with you. 

One of the big problems is that I don't have the collection 
here--only a lot at a time, that I take back and then get 
another lot. I begin to see things in later lots and 
then wonder what I've missed in the first lots. If 
possible, I want to return everything before I go away 
in late July, but won't if you plan to come by! And 
now that I've had to move out of my office I can't find 
any of the publications anyway. 

All best to you and Evelyn, 

Douglas S. Byers, Director 
R. S. Peabody Foundation 


